

Letter to our Clubbers and Parents

We are very excited to have you join us this year in AWANA! As we start out, we want you to know that all our teachers and volunteers are praying for you and your family.

AWANA is offered to children 2 years old through the 6th grade. AWANA stands for Approved Workman Are Not Ashamed, which comes from the scripture 2 Timothy 2:15. The AWANA clubs mission statement is "to reach boys and girls with the gospel of Christ and train them to serve Him.

AWANA is divided into four clubs:

Puggles: ages 2 year old through early 3 year old (must be 2 by March 1st of this year)

Cubbies: ages 3 year old and 4 year old (must be 3 by March 1st of this year)

Sparks: Kindergarten through 2nd grade (going into Kindergarten or 5 by September 1st of this year)
Truth and Training (T&T): 3rd grade through 6th grade

During AWANA, children will participate in Bible lessons, scripture memorization, and recreation. Each week, children will need to bring: a Bible, AWANA book, wear their AWANA vest/shirt and be prepared to say sections. Parents: please take the time to help your child learn the scripture verses.

Safety and Precautions:

- For safety reasons, please do not let your child go beyond the first step of the bleachers. Stay on the first row!
- Children must WEAR appropriate clothing and closed toe shoes, preferably sneakers, as the children will be outside playing games. If they do not have the correct shoes on they will not be allowed to play.
- Each AWANA worker has completed a background check and has been approved to work with children.
- Opening Ceremony will be help on the field at 5:45pm on Wednesday night. Parents please walk your children into the fenced in area. Every child must be signed in through Kidcheck located in the Sanctuary building by a parent. NO youth or sibling will be allowed to take the children, the parent must be there to pick up their children.
- In case of rain or cold weather, we will meet in the Fellowship hall to do the opening ceremony and that is where the games will be as well.

We look forward to another wonderful year of studying God's word and many events that are planned! Thank you for sharing AWANA with us this year.

Blessing,

AWANA Leaders and Commander